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Note to File 
 
EA1112-001 
Debogorski Diamond Exploration Project  
 
Re: Updated September 12,  2011 Hearing Transcript  Due to technical difficulties at the Encore Renaissance hearing held in N’dilo on September 12 & 13th, the September 12th transcripts that were uploaded to the registry were missing some of the testimony from the Yellowknives Dene First Nation Elders. The Review Board has now corrected this omission.         Please be advised that the incomplete transcript has now been removed from the Encore Renaissance and the Debogorski registry and a replaced by a complete transcript for September 12, 2011. Please update your records accordingly.   
Correspondence related to this assessment should be directed to: Darha Phillpot Phone: (867) 766-7066 Fax: (867) 766-7074 Email: dphillpot@reviewboard.ca   


